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To All Faculty, Staff and Students,

Saturday, September 11 marks the 9th anniversary of the attacks on
the World Trade Center Twin Towers. Stony Brook University will hold
the September 11 Commemoration Ceremony on Monday, September 13,
2010. I invite you to join me and members of the Campus Community to
attend this event to reflect on the loss of the 21 Alumni and other
family members who died on that day. The ceremony will begin at 12
noon at the Alumni Memorial Arch (across from Humanities), followed
by a silent procession up the Academic Mall to the Memorial Grove
(SAC Circle).

Samuel L. Stanley Jr., M.D.
President


